PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of North Hills
will hold a special budget meeting on Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at 5:00 PM at
Village Hall, 1 Shelter Rock Road, North Hills, New York.

Any person having a disability that would inhibit attendance should notify the
Village Administrator at least three business days prior to the meeting, so that
reasonable efforts may be made to facilitate such attendance and participation.

Marianne C, Lobaccaro
Village Administrator
Dated: March 20, 2025
Village of North Hills




